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MARK YOUR CALENDAR:  Reminder - School starts at 8:15 a.m.   
 January 10  Minimum day dismissal 
    Board of Trustees Mt., 4:00 p.m., Board Rm 
 January 15  Martin Luther King Day, no school 
 January 17  Minimum day dismissal 
 January 18  6th /7th grades to Gallo Center, 8:30 a.m.  – 2:30  p.m. 
 January 23  6th grade Science Camp Parents Meeting, 6:00 p.m. Rm 14 
 January 25  8th grade to Sacramento, 7:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. 
    K-3 VIP Assembly, 9:30 a.m., cafeteria   
 
Reminder – Monday, January 15, is a holiday in honor of Martin Luther King Jr.  There will be 
no school.  Enjoy your three-day weekend! 
 
6th Grade Parents – Our 6th grade science camp trip is scheduled for March 21 – March 23.  
Our 6th grade students have a wonderful opportunity to head out to the Marin Headlands to 
attend the Nature Bridge at Golden Gate program.  There will be a parent informational 
meeting on Tuesday, January 23 at 6:00 p.m. in room 14.  This is an important meeting for 
parents to find out more information about this exciting program.  See you there! 
 
Mandatory Immunizations - In 2016, Governor Brown signed SB277 into law requiring that all 
students entering Kindergarten and 7th grade show proof of immunizations in order to enroll in 
public school.  Please be aware that the new law only allows exemptions from a medical 
doctor, personal belief exemptions are no longer allowed.  Also, please be aware that students 
enrolling into 7th grade must be up to date with all required immunizations, not just the 
required 7th grade Tdap booster.  More information about this law can be found at 
http://www.shorsforschool.org/laws/sb277faq/.  Please do not delay!  Students will not be 
allowed to register in August without all their immunizations.  
 
Free Books!  We have some surplus library books that are available to our students for free!  
These books are located on a table in the hallway outside the school office.   Please feel free 
to come by and take a look.  These books will have a DISCARD stamp in them.  Come in and 
check them out! 
 
Twain Harte School Yearbooks are on sale now!  Yearbook order forms are available in the 
school office or you may order online at www.inter-state.com/yearbook.  Please enter the code 
22259T.  The cost of a yearbook is $35.  The last day to order is March 13. So, don’t delay, 
order yours today. If you have questions, please contact Cynthia Clements at 
cclements@twainharteschool.com. 
 
 
Go Braves! 


